AZTESOL Board Meeting Summary

Saturday, October 21, 2017

The meeting was held following the annual conference in Tucson, Arizona with thirteen board members in attendance. The board discussed providing feedback to presenters at the conference and decided to send a survey via email to collect general conference feedback. It was noted that K-12 teachers requested more sessions focused on their grade-levels. The board also discussed platforms for presenters to upload materials. Overall, the conference was well attended with many sessions. Five concurrent sessions were well-received. In the future, the board will explore more opportunities for volunteers at conferences to reduce costs. Interest sections were also discussed. They will continue to meet during conferences, however, leadership training might be helpful. The board is still seeking a treasurer.